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Memo No-   /SCBCC/20__        Date:07 April 2023 

 

 

Notice 

 

This is to inform all the students of 1st and 2nd year at Netaji Subhas Open 

University (NSOU) that the distribution of course-related books will be 

conducted from 10th April 2023 to 28th April 2023. 

 

All the students are requested to bring their enrolment certificate with them 

while collecting their books from the office. Without the enrolment certificate, 

students will not be able to receive their books. 

 

SD/- 

Coordinator 

NSOU,  

SCBC College(STUDY CENTRE CODE- R-08) 
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